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     We celebrated the 100th Day of School. Students dressed up like 
they were 100 years old. They were the cutest little group of 100 year-
olds you have ever seen! Some students even brought collections that 
had 100 things in them: buttons, pennies, stickers, pompoms, etc. We 
had a lot of fun! 
 

 News from the Hive  

The 100th Day of School Celebrations! 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

     If you have any comments or questions, you can reach me using the 
Remind 101 app, by phone at 601-856-6621, or through email at 
erin.coker@madison-schools.com. As always, it’s a great day to be a 
Titan, especially at Ann Smith Elementary! 
 
 
 

Dates to Remember: 
*Feb. 24th-Feb. 28th-Scholastic Book Fair 
  Monday- Teacher Preview Day, 7:00 a.m.-8:00 a.m. 
  Tuesday- Muffins with Mom, 7:15 a.m.-8:30 a.m. 
  Wednesday- Donuts with Dad, 7:15 a.m.-8:30 a.m. 
  Thursday- Goodies for Grands, 10:00 a.m.-12:00 p.m. 
  Friday- Open to All, 7:30 a.m.-11:30 a.m. 
*March 2nd-6th- READ ACROSS AMERICA WEEK-A flyer with information  
  about Dress-Up Days has already been sent home! 
*March 9th-13th- SPRING BREAK, NO SCHOOL! 
*March 19th- Report Cards go home 

Updates from the Hive: 
• Please send a snack with your child daily. 
• Homework packets will be sent home on the first day of each week. Please 

return the completed packet by Friday. 
• Students have a Bag-Of-Books with their Monthly Reading Log and books that we 

read in class each week. Please read with your child daily and record it in the log.  
• Signed Papers will go home every Monday. Please sign and return them. You may 

keep the papers. 

Thank you,  
Ms. Minnieweather for 

bringing your Kindergarten 
Class Quilt and telling us 

several fun stories from your 
kindergarten year as our 
class learned about quilts. 

We really enjoyed it! 


